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Mr. Click Relander
1212 North 32nd. Avenue
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

Congratulations on the publication of your new beautiful and
splendid book entitled '"Strangers on the Land", a story of the Confederate
Yakima Indian Nation.

I read the text with as much interest at a student. I am sure
that your criticisms, if any received, meant well for your book.

I appreciate the consideration of your Tribal Chairman, Alex
Saluskin, Chairman of the Yakima Indian Nation, for sending me a copy
of your book.

Best regards to your Chairman.
Sincerely yours,

W uschot Do)

MARSHALL TOME/A“*J
Assistant Director




